Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. The Edmore Public School has been a vital
part of our community for over 100 years. Continued funding is essential to keep this building
functioning for the needs of this community. We have a very strong need for this facility as it is used
for benefits, funerals, community exercise programs, etc. It also has a state-of-the-art kitchen
where we can serve receptions, funerals, and community functions.

Without this facility, the people of this community would have to travel long distances to full
fill these needs. Which would put a greater burden upon our community without this resource.

Thank you,
Sally Diseth



